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14 February 2017 

Newsletter to members 

 

2017 AUCKLAND CUP LUNCHEON – Friday 10th March 2017  

Registrations for the next Carbine Club luncheon are slow!    Can you please forward your response.  A 

flyer with all information on the luncheon is attached.    With an expert panel with 3 of the New Zealand 

racing industry’s top young performers, jockey Danielle Johnson and trainers Jamie Richards and Stephen 

Marsh to be interviewed by leading racing personality Karyn Fenton-Ellis, combined with the excitement 

of the Cup and the sweepstake, a fun day is guaranteed.    

 

However, we do need your support - we need your attendance and if possible, we need you to bring 

guests or make up a table.    Carbine Clubs throughout Australia and elsewhere all have a strong 

relationship with the racing industry and we would like to retain that in New Zealand.  

 

PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND, BRING SOME GUESTS, AND PARTICIPATE IN YOUR OWN 

CLUB'S ACTIVITIES.      

Due to the Club’s Annual Charity Golf Tournament on 6th March, we would appreciate registrations by 

Friday 3rd March.  

 

SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING – Friday 10th March 2017  

The Pre-Auckland Cup luncheon will be precdeded by a brief Special General Meeting to consider two new 

applications for membership.   Notice of this meeting is attached together with copies of the nomination 

forms.  

  

24TH ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT –  Monday, 6th March 2017 

The Carbine Club’s major fundraising event for disabled athletes the 24th Annual Golf Tournament is 

shaping up to be a super event.   Activities commence at 11am with a barbeque.    For those members 

who wish to support the charity but are unable to attend, a tax-deductible donation can be made using 

the attached form.    Even if you do not play golf, it is a fun day and your support would be appreciated. 

 

Regards 

 

VJ Latta 

Secretary 
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